
1 August 2018 

 

Dear Medical Board of Australia 

I wish to express my disagreement with the forth paragraph of Section 2.1 of the draft Code of 
Conduct because of how it restricts a Doctors freedom of speech and freedom of beliefs.  Doctors 
should have the freedom to express their views, even if they are contrary to popular opinion or the 
views of the Medical Board.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Andrew van Burgel 

 


